
Temple Park Road 
South Shields 
Tyne & Wear 
NE34 0QA 

 
Email: admin@st-wilfrids.org 
Tel: 0191 456 9121  
Fax: 0191 454 5070  
 
www.st-wilfrids.org 
  

 

     

 
           Excellentia per fidem, per scientiam, per adiuvatum 

Acting Head of School: Mrs D Ritchie 
Acting Executive Headteacher: Mrs F Craik 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

New York- Cultural Trip  
October 2023 

 

 
 
Dear Parent/ Carer  
 
Your child has the opportunity to experience an exciting cultural visit to New York City in October 2023. This trip is open to any 
current Year 12 student. 
 
The trip will include: 
 
Transport and accommodation 

 Return flights to New York (baggage included) 
 Return coach transfers in the UK and New York 
 Air Passenger Duty (£84.00pp) 
 Accommodation near Times Square (city tax included) 
 Breakfast at the accommodation 
 Evening meal (Hard Rock Café, Bubba Gump, Ellen’s Stardust Diner and John’s Pizzeria) 
 Unlimited metro pass in New York 

 
Activity highlights 

 Empire State Building 
 9/11 Memorial Museum and ground zero 
 Statin Island Ferry and Statue of Liberty 
 Roller skating at the Rockefeller Centre  
 Madame Tussauds 
 Grand Central Station 
 Central Park guided walking tour 
 The Metropolitan Museum of Art (MET) 
 The High Line 
 Brooklyn Bridge Walk 

 
What’s not included 

 Lunches- allow approximately £10 per lunch for five days 
 ESTA or US Visa Fees. The ESTA costs $21 per person 

 
 
The total cost of this trip, based on the minimum number of students travelling, is approximately £2200 per student. 
The flight schedule for this trip is not released for booking until the end of November and if more than the minimum 
number of students would like to participate in the visit to New York the price will be reduced. The final price will be 
confirmed in December. 
 
Student will make two deposit payments of £250 each before the final balance needs to be paid approximately 90 days 
before the date of travel. The first deposit of £250 will need to be paid using ParentPay by 11th November 2022. 



 
 
If your child is interested in attending the trip to New York could you please email htennet@st-wilfrids.org to express 
their interest. An assembly will take place for those students that have expressed an interest in the trip on Monday 7th 
November.  
 
As a Sixth Form community we will support students in fund raising opportunities for this educational visit.  
 
Expressing an initial interest in the trip is not a commitment to attending. Any questions please contact Miss Tennet. 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
 

Miss Tennet 
Acting Assistant Headteacher 

 
 


